April 6, 1979

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.

RE: Three Mile Island Nuclear Power Plant

Sirs:

Would you please place me on your mailing 1ist for all information
you have now and will be publicizing in the future regarding the
incident at Three Mile Island Nuclear Power Plant.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,
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J. M. Williford

16811 E1 Camino Real #225
Houston, TX 77058
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